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The 1st grade classes will be participating in a pumpkin 

carving contest during the week of October 26th! Each class 

will carve pumpkins during their respective art class period 

and decorate them. The pumpkins will be judged by faculty 

members on the 29th and will then be on display in the library 

for a week. The winning class will receive a pizza party 

sometime towards the end of the school year! Please come 

support these students’ hard work and praise their creative 

talents. 


